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We have had a very exciting few weeks with 
lots going on: playground improvements, 
fantastic learning, sporting successes and so 
much more!  The trees are starting to look bare 
and the mornings colder, but that is stopping us, 
and we continue try our best to make sure every 
day is fantastic! 
 
British legion 
 
Thank you to all those who bought poppies and 
other items, as we know it is so important, we 
keep on remembering and the money raised will 
be vital in helping the British Legion carry on 
their good work.  
 

 
 
 
Children in Need 
 
We always love Children in Need and being re-
united with Pudsey.  Again, it is so important 
that we raise awareness of these charities and 
make sure children understand that they can 
make a difference even it is by sparing a 
thought for those less fortunate than 
themselves.  Again, all funds raised will make a 
real difference to those in need.  
 

 
 

Football 
 
Our Year 5/6 team did a fantastic job at their 
first tournament.  Not only did they represent 
the school brilliantly, they went unbeaten 
throughout the day enabling them bring the cup 
back to Edenham!  We are looking forward to 
children across the school being able to 
represent us in a range of competitions this 
year.  
 

 
 
Diwali Workshop 
 
Jeffers and Dahl Class took part in a Diwali 
Workshop this week.  They took part in a whole 
host of activities including trying foods, dancing 
and gaining an understanding of the 
celebration.  It was wonderful to see children so 
engaged in their learning. 
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Explorers 
 
Whilst learning about explorers Dahl Class had 
a great day immersing themselves into the 
role.  Thanks to Bakkavor, they were able to try 
a wide variety of new fruits from around the 
world and even make their own fruit salads! 
 

 
 
P.E Kit 
 
We are starting to notice children coming into 
school on P.E days wearing a variety of 
clothing.  Please be aware they should be 
wearing the agreed school P.E Kit and this does 
not include hoodies with slogans, football shirts, 
or other items of clothing not specified on our 
website. If there are any problems with this, 
please do speak to us.  
 
Outdoor Education Kit  
 
The weather is becoming colder and wetter so 
now it is important that children are dressed 
appropriately for Outdoor Education, most 
importantly they must have a pair of wellies or 
second pair of shoes with them.  
 
Parking 
 
There have been various examples over the last 
few weeks where parking has become 
dangerous. On most days, the village hall car 
park is left almost empty whilst cars are parked 
on Krebs or the yellow zig zags.  On occasions 
cars have also been parked on the narrow 
bridge near the pub, we are very concerned that 

an accident will occur – please think carefully 
about where you are parking.  
 
 
Attendance 
 

 
 
 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 
 
 
 
 
 


